
Friday 8th March 2024

Year 4 Educational Visit to Local MiniBeast Walk - Ruislip Woods on Monday 25th March 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

We are excited to share that the Year 4 team have organised an educational visit to Local MiniBeast Walk - Ruislip Woods.
The children will have the opportunity to conduct Mini Beast hunts, learn about trees, insects and other animals that
inhabit Ruislip Woods.

The objectives of our educational visit are:
- To understand what is a living thing.
- To understand what a habitat is.
- To know what impact are we having on our local environment

You will find all the details of the educational visit below. Please do not hesitate to get in touch if you have any questions.

Yours sincerely,

The Year 4 Team

Educational Visit Details

Date Monday 25th March 2024
Destination Local Mini Beast Walk - Ruislip Woods

Departure time 9:00 am
Return time 3:25 pm

Method of transport TfL Bus
Clothing School Uniform. For footwear, please ensure children come wearing wellies or shoes that you

don't mind getting muddy as we will be walking through the woods.
Lunch Please note that your child’ Educational visits lunch option remains unchanged

Parent helpers We would like some parents and carers to support us on this educational visit. To register your
interest, please complete the online form located here by Friday 15th March 2024.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfBSRxAZK4Qgd57jXGiRd5n8EpwiA6gbpJ82LSRhoFbAs0GUg/viewform?usp=sf_link

